New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

January 28, 1953

0il Conservatidn Commission
Bax 871 .
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention, Mr. R. Re Spurrier
Secretary-Director

Dear Dicks

Enclosed are copies of lettaers which have been written
regarding the Owen Drilling Company #1 Jones, (formerly the #1 Shepard)
in the SE/4, Séc. 7-30N-11W. I am bringing this to your attention
because the interested parties have seemed from the beginning to be
a little confused about our rules and regulations and have also been
a little confused even concerning their own operations.

For your information I will attempt to bblefly review
the history of this operations Early in November Mr. Juag Noya
came into the office with a Notice of Intention to Drill on this 160
acres, designating himself as operator, saying that he was going to
get an assignment to this acreage. We informed him that we could not
accept his Notice of Intention to Drill, as he did not have a plugging
bond, and also, to our knowledge, did not have an assignment to the
acreage. He then contacted the Owen Drilling Company and filed a Noticea
of Intention to Drill designating the Owen Drilling Company as operator,
which we approved. At the present time it seems that Mr. Owen wishes
to transfer ownership of the well to Mr. Moya and as you will note
from the enclosures I have written to Mr, Owen, with a copy to Mr. Moya,
explaining to them how this must be donss

If there is any future coresspondence regarding this well,
we will send ypu all copies,

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Armold
0il1 & Gas Inspector
District i3

BECAtks

Encls.
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